
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

TUESDAY, 30 NOVEMBER 2O21  
 

 
NEW ORGANISATIONAL STRUCTURE TO LEAD TO IMPROVED 
SERVICE DELIVERY BY GAUTENG HEALTH  

 

The Gauteng Department of Health (GDoH) at the beginning of the 6th 

Administration adopted a vision that puts patients at the centre of its day 

to day work through the pursuit of a ‘’responsive, value-based and 

people centred health care system’’.   

To realise this goal the department embarked on a process to revise its 

organisational structure so that it is aligned to meet organisational 

priorities. 

The process is now at an advanced stage and with the department 

currently undergoing consultations with relevant stakeholders in order to 

get the revised structure in place before the end of the financial year. 

Previously, delays were experienced in finalising this process due to 

several dependencies, such as completing the service delivery model by 

Branch Heads, non-alignment to the generic guidelines provided by the 

Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA), and the 

protracted consultation process with various stakeholders.  

 
However, following the 2019-2024 strategic development plan, the 
organisational structure was reviewed, and is presently being subjected 
to final consultations with relevant stakeholders. The Department 
envisages that the review and approval of the Organisational Structure 
will be completed by the end of the current financial year.  
 
Ends/ 

Issued by Gauteng Department of Health 

 



For more information, contact 

Kwara Kekana, Spokesperson: MEC for Health 

074 054 3826 or mediaenquiries@gauteng.gov.za 

 

Download Mpilo App free on the Apple’s App Store and Google Play 

Store or by using USSD by dialing *134*227# for regular updates 

and latest developments on Covid-19 including self-screening 

should you develop symptoms.  
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